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In our August report the Subcommittee reported on our review of all the authority 
indexes for LCA10 and MSH12 and the IND indexes for all the authority libraries. 
During this quarter, no further progress has been made on indexing because 
FCLA was working on the upgrade to version 18. 
 
Since the last upgrade was completed in mid-October, FCLA has been getting 
the version 18 development server in shape in order to implement the 
recommendations that were made in the previous quarter. Once the revised 
indexes have been created in the development server, the Subcommittee will 
review them and discuss the results on the listserv. The Subcommittee will also 
make sure that all library staff have the opportunity to review the indexes as well. 


